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On Saturday, June 23, start-
ing at 7 p.m. we will have our 
second evening of playing 
Bingo. All bingo players are in-
vited. I  know everyone enjoyed 
the last one. Refreshments will 
be available.

If you have a computer you 
can check out the Acton and 
Georgetown Seniors Centres’ 
website at www.haltonhills.ca/
seniors. You will fi nd lots of in-
formation including locations, 
phone numbers, volunteering, 
trips, programs, social events, 
becoming a member and any 
special events that will be held 
over the next few months at 
both Centres.

There was a record number 
enjoying the Tuesday afternoon 
movie, We Bought a Zoo. Watch 
this column for the next movie 
on July 17.

If you would like information 
on trips that will be happening 
in the next few months, please 
call 519-853-5951 and the re-
ceptionist will be happy to tell 
you what trips are planned. Ev-
ery Monday and Friday morn-
ing, from 9:30 a.m. to noon, a 
representative is at the travel 
desk available to answer any 
questions.

There is a trip planned on 
Thursday, July 12. You will be 
enjoying a three-hour lunch 
cruise on Lake Scugog, followed 
by a visit to a local winery, and 
have the chance to shop at the 
White Feather Country Store. 
Sounds like the perfect way to 
spend a summer’s day.

On June 28, Real has a great 
evening planned for our fi nal 
social dinner before taking a 
break for the summer, so make 
sure you get your ticket early 
and join the fun.

By JULIE CONROY
Acton Seniors  Centre

Check out 
Acton Seniors 
Centre for 
future trips

On behalf of the branch we 
would like to send our sym-
phony to Betty McLean on the 
passing of her husband Com-
rade (Captain Ret.) Maurice E. 
(Mac) McLean, CD. Mac and 
Betty belong to Branch 120 in 
Georgetown, but their second 
home is our branch. You would 
often see Mac and Betty on a 

Saturday afternoon having a 
drink and socializing with fel-
low comrades. They really en-
joyed the view of the lake. You 
will be missed Mac for sure. 
Your journey is now over. Rest 
in Peace.

Many thanks from the card 

players for the barbecue last 
Friday evening. It was delicious. 
Everyone really enjoyed it.

Last Saturday the branch 
hosted our zone golf. It sure 
looked like a lot of fun. The 
branch was full of golfers. All 
had a good time. 

This Saturday is our district 
horseshoes. Why not come 
out and cheer on your favorite 
players? There will be a bar-
becue plus entertainment with 
Cosmic Warehouse starting at 
5 p.m. on the patio. So if you 
cannot attend in the afternoon 

and you are not too busy then 
make an evening of it till 10 
p.m. 

Comrades Canada Day is 
soon approaching and we 
need your help parking cars if 
you can help please see Frank 
Single. 

Acton Legion to host district horseshoes competition this weekend
By SHARON A. GRAHAM

Acton Legion


